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To: Jaime Dubyna

Subject: Varience Permit for 9184 Meades Creek Road
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 3:55:55 PM
Jaimie

We are John and Cathie Morgan who live directly south of the Coursers at 9182 Meades
Creek Rd. We have lived at this address since 2016 and the buildings for which the
Coursers are requesting the Variance Permit were already in place. We do not have a
problem with the current situation and we support that the Application for Variance be
granted. The lots in our area are narrow and all of the focus for views, outdoor activities,
etc. are focused on the long access of the properties so the request for reducing the side
parcel line 0.6 metres for the house and 0.4 meters for the garage do not seem
unreasonable to us.

We trust this that our position be taken into consideration during the Public Meeting to be
held this month on the 28!

Regards

John and Cathie Morgan





